AngelEye Health Named to Prestigious Inc. 5000 Listing
Leading Family Engagement Technology Provider Ranked 3,412 on the 2022
List of America’s Fastest-Growing Private Companies
NASHVILLE, Tenn. August 16, 2022 –AngelEye Health, a leading provider
of family engagement solutions for hospital neonatal and pediatric
intensive care units, today announced that the organization was named
3,412 (and 195 in Health Services) on the annual Inc. 5000 list, the
most prestigious ranking of the nation’s fastest-growing private
companies. The list represents a one-of-a-kind look at the most
successful companies within the economy’s most dynamic segment—its
independent businesses. Facebook, Chobani, Under Armour, Microsoft,
Patagonia, and many other well-known names gained their first national
exposure as honorees on the Inc. 5000.
AngelEye has nearly a decade of experience in patient and family
engagement in pediatric and neonatal intensive care environments. The
company’s proven HIPAA-compliant family engagement platform integrates
parents simply and seamlessly into the child’s care. In the past three
years alone, the company has grown exponentially, more than tripling
its annual revenue, growing its employee base to 39, a 5x increase
since 2018, and expanding its extensive client list to 125+ partners
across the U.S. with a 100% retention rate.
“We are honored to be ranked on such an esteemed list of enterprises,
which includes many of the nation’s most recognized companies,” said
Christopher Rand, CEO at AngelEye Health. “Our AngelEye Health team is
committed to our mission to improve family engagement in the hospital
by easing workflow challenges for staff and improving the experience
for families. This ranking is a testament to our hard work and our
steadfast dedication to continuous innovation and support of our
partner hospitals.”
Addressing bonding, patient progress and treatment communication,
feeding, and focused education, AngelEye offers a portfolio of
solutions for supporting the highly specialized needs of the neonatal
environment. 31,246 families signed up for AngelEye Health services in
2021, leveraging the company’s advanced engagement technologies to
view hospitalized infants more than 7 million times for almost 303,000

hours of connection along with receiving patient updates via more than
56,000 text, photo, and video messages from hospital staff.
“The accomplishment of building one of the fastest-growing companies
in the U.S., in light of recent economic roadblocks, cannot be
overstated,” says Scott Omelianuk, editor-in-chief of Inc. “Inc. is
thrilled to honor the companies that have established themselves
through innovation, hard work, and rising to the challenges of today.”
AngelEye was designed by clinicians to improve the efficiency of
critical care workflows, resulting in improved communication and
collaboration between families and care teams. The innovative system
delivers on the promise of family-centered care, offering advanced
camera technology with live-streaming video, a PatientConnect app that
allows clinicians to send text, photos, and recorded video, an
OnlineEducation portal to empower parents and ensure a timely and
successful transition home, and a MilkTracker app that makes the
feeding process safer, efficient, and engaging for providers and
families.
About Inc.
The world’s most trusted business-media brand, Inc. offers
entrepreneurs the knowledge, tools, connections, and community to
build great companies. Its award-winning multiplatform content reaches
more than 50 million people each month across a variety of channels
including websites, newsletters, social media, podcasts, and print.
Its prestigious Inc. 5000 list, produced every year since 1982,
analyzes company data to recognize the fastest-growing privately held
businesses in the United States. The global recognition that comes
with inclusion in the 5000 gives the founders of the best businesses
an opportunity to engage with an exclusive community of their peers,
and the credibility that helps them drive sales and recruit talent.
The associated Inc. 5000 Conference & Gala is part of a highly
acclaimed portfolio of bespoke events produced by Inc. For more
information, visit https://www.inc.com/. For more information on the
Inc. 5000 Conference & Gala, visit http://conference.inc.com/.
About AngelEye Health
AngelEye Health has a deep understanding of the value that both family
engagement and family-centered care bring to the neonatal and
pediatric intensive care environment. We provide a complete HIPAAcompliant family engagement platform to integrate parents simply and
seamlessly into the child's care team. Our approach has a proven,
positive impact on the quality of the family experience, care delivery
workflows for the dedicated bedside team, and patient outcomes. From
admission to discharge, AngelEye positively impacts staff, families,
and patients along the journey and ultimately to a successful
transition home. Addressing bonding, patient progress and treatment
communication, feeding, and focused education, AngelEye offers a

portfolio of solutions for supporting the highly specialized needs of
the NICU and PICU today and of the future. www.angeleyehealth.com
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